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Edge, Katherine

From: Tina Osborn
Sent: 09 August 2022 12:56
To: Edge, Katherine
Cc: Lisa Lovatt; Caroline Ralph; Alastair Day
Subject: FW: The Chapel Licence
Attachments: The Chapel Licence.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Hi Kat, 
 
Thank you for the attached. 
 
I would like to make police representation regarding the change of licence condition with regards to the use of glass 
inside the premises.  I have concerned around the licencing condition of preventing crime and disorder.  The use of 
glass ware in a close proximity venue with a high volume of customers, under the influence of alcohol, with 
extended opening hours, will increase the potential for disorder and serious assault occurring, using glass containers 
as a weapon. 
 
I believe that previous the condition has been for plastic containers to be used within the compounds of the venue 
and this should continue to be the case. 
 
Regarding the extended licencing hours, the venue is within the confines of a highly populated residential area so 
these extended times (even by 20 minutes) is likely to have a negative impact on the local community.  Whilst I 
appreciate that the hours have only been extended by 20 minutes, realistically, customers from the venue are 
unlikely to clear the street of Salisbury until 0400hrs, whereby they are likely to cause continuous noise issues during 
this time to the local residents. 
 
I will be on leave from Friday for 2 weeks.  Could I ask that replies are sent to Lisa, Caroline and Al. 
 
Thanks 
 
Tina  
 
Tina Osborn 1680 
South CPT Neighbourhood Inspector  
Salisbury and Amesbury 
 

 
Bourne Hill Police Station, Council House, Bourne Hill, Salisbury, SP1 3UZ 
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From: Edge, Katherine <Katherine.Edge@wiltshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 August 2022 12:09 


